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Thursday 16th November 2023 

 

Dear families, 

Year 5 Visit to Torquay Library 

 

Our year 5 children have been invited to attend Torquay Library to learn about how a library works and why it 
is such an important part of our local community. The children will also get the opportunity to explore the 
library and be able to share story time with their peers in this fascinating environment. 

Each class will attend on the following date: 

• Juniper Class: Tuesday 5th December 
 

• Rowan Class: Tuesday 12th December 

 

We will leave Warberry at around 9:15am and aim to arrive back at school in time for lunch at 12.00pm, so 
please order your child’s lunches as normal. As we will be walking to the library, your child will need to wear 
a waterproof coat and sensible school shoes on that day. Children must be in full school uniform for this visit. 

Any walking volunteers will be greatly appreciated, on both journeys to and from the library. If you can assist, 
please speak to your child’s class teacher at the end of the day. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Boult and Mr. Cole 

Year 5 Teachers 


